
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 18, 2024 

Dear Residents, 

We regret to inform you that due to recent unexpected IT challenges, we must 
extend the 2024 tax commitment by a few additional weeks. 

We are actively working with KRT (the revaluation company), our municipal 
software provider Trio, and IT teams from both KRT and our own IT vendor, 
to resolve the technical issues as quickly as possible.  

As approved by voters at the March annual town meeting, taxes will remain 
due 60 days from the mail date of the billing. 

We anticipate finalizing the tax commitment no later than mid-October. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this time. We are 
committed to providing you with accurate and timely tax information. 

Thank you, 

New Sharon Board of Selectmen 

 

Paula Nason, Chair, Selectman 

 

Kevin Libby, Selectman 

 

Kathleen Reis, Selectman 

 

Office Hours: 

Monday       10-12:30pm & 1-6pm 

Wednesday   1-7pm 

Friday           10-12:30pm & 1-6pm 

Closed Tuesday, Thursday & Holidays 

 

TOWN OF NEW SHARON 

PO Box 7, 11 School Lane 
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Phone 207-778-4046, FAX 207-778-2102 

Email: townclerk@newsharon.maine.gov 

Website: www.newsharon.maine.gov 
 


